
Hampsthwaite Parish Council 

The Parish Council was unable to tick yes to item 5 on Section 1 – Annual 

Governance Statement. Although this has been considered by the Parish 

Council and has been working towards towards this, there is no approved 

documentation.  

The Parish Clerk (who’s employment commenced on 1st February 2020) has 

been working on assessing the risks and along with Councillors will prepare a 

risk assessment to be approved at a meeting as soon as possible.   

 

This includes the following:  

• Assets 

• Policies 

• Councillors, Volunteers and Clerk  

• GDPR 

• Information publication 

• Financial aspects including internal controls 

 

 

 


